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Florida v. Georgia, No. 142 Orig.

Dear Counsel: The Special Master hereby gives notice of a telephone conference on Tuesday, July 26, 2016,
at 9:30 a.m. Please notify the Special Master as soon as possible if any party is unable to appear.

Thank you.
-Mary Clifford

Mary Clifford

Legal Administrative Assistant

to Ralph I. Lancaster, Special Master
Florida v. Georgia

Supreme Court of the United States
No. 142, Original
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